
April Twentieth 
Nineteen Hundred Sixty One

Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein
Gebelein Silversmiths, Inc.
79 Chestnut Street
Boston 8, Massachusetts

Dear Mr, Gebelein:

I acknowledge receipt of, and thank you for, your 

letter dated April 20, 1961,

Very truly yours,

CCM:abs 

P. S. I hope to see you within a few days.

C.C.M.
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